
February 2015

Senior Parents:

 Plans are already underway for the 29th annual post-graduation party.  If you have seen this magical transformation of the high school in previous years, you know how special an evening it is.  If you are not familiar with the event, please visit our website for pictures and information pertaining to the party at www.bhsctgradparty.com.

The Grad Party is a safe, fun-filled celebration that gives our graduating seniors one last night together as a class.  Created and hosted by parents, it’s an entirely volunteer and donated effort.  As you can imagine, it’s a huge undertaking!  Some of the committees are already underway, but we need many more volunteers to make this a success.  The project is a lot of fun, you’ll meet new people, get a great sense of satisfaction to see it all come together and help make a lasting memory for our graduates. Please visit our website www.bhsctgradparty.com to see where help is needed.

An event of this magnitude is not possible without financial support from the entire community.  We are fortunate that the local businesses have always been extremely generous and supportive.  The annual BHS Grad Party costs close to $25,000, plus immeasurable dollars in donated goods, services and volunteer time.  

We rely on a $50.00 contribution from each senior to make this event happen.  We strive for 100% participation to assure a successful party for our graduates and we are grateful for your contributions as soon as possible as they provide us with a working treasury.  

Your contribution helps us to provide:

· Food




· Games and Activities






· Beverages




· Raffle and Grand Prizes

· Entertainment

·  “Grad Party 2015” commemorative t-shirt and gift bag for graduate (Select a size when you return your form)
******************************************************************************************
Please return completed form by May 15, 2015
Make checks payable to “BHS Graduation Party 2015”

BHS Grad Party, Attn: Pat Burnell, Brookfield High School

45 Longmeadow Hill Road, Brookfield CT  06804

Student Name:  ______________________________________________
Shirt Size:  S      M      L      XL  

Contribution amount:  $ ___________ Parent Name: ________________________________________

Phone:  _________________
Interested In Volunteering: _____________________________________
Unfortunately, we cannot honor size requests after the deadline of May 15th. Girls will receive a medium/boys a large.

As always, thank you for your support! We can guarantee this will be a great party for the graduates!
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BHS Grad Party 2015 * 45 Longmeadow Hill Road * Brookfield, CT 06804

